Nancy Henley

I am against any legislation that prohibits personal freedom. Requiring electric cars only will
devastate our economy. Electric cars are much more expensive that gas cars and most
Washingtonians cannot afford to buy an electric car. I have also seen many reports of electric cars
having the possibility of exploding in flames and there is no way to put the fire out. It just has to
burn out. Please cancel this rule change.



